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BULLETIN 
 

Bill Sherry ~ “San Jose Airport” 
Bill Sherry is the director of the Norman Y. Mineta San Jose  
International Airport (SJC), a completely self-supporting enterprise, owned 
and operated by the City of San Jose.  The airport averages nearly 384 
commercial and 156 general aviation departures and landings daily,  
serving approximately 11 million passengers per year. 
 
Since his May 2005 appointment as Director of Aviation is San Jose, Bill 
has addressed several critical issues.  By November 2005, major revisions 
to the Airport Master Plan Development Program were approved by the 
San Jose City Council to bring the airport vision and budget (formerly $2.8 
billion) in-line with current economic factors.  The new $1.5 billion  

development program, to be completed by 2017, calls for the stepped-up delivery of numerous  
critical customer service amenities by the end of this decade.  Bill also addressed to the satisfaction 
of the airlines the adjustment of more reasonable projections for passenger growth rates and airline 
fees, preparing the way for the upcoming airline contract negotiations.  In addition, Bill is working 
with staff and consultants to develop a Business Plan for the Airport, exploring various opportunities 
for additional revenue generation and cost reductions. 
      
Bill’s aviation experience includes seven years as Airport Director at Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood  
International Airport (FLL) where he had oversight and responsibility for a $4.2 billion airport  
expansion.  Previously, Bill held posts as Director of Aviation for the State of Florida, and as Airport 
Director for the Vero Beach Municipal Airport, Florida’s busiest general aviation airport.  He is an  
experienced commercial pilot and flight instructor. 

In Loving Memory 
Bob Krandel 
1936 - 2007 

 

Rotary Week  
  
 Feb   27 Orientation    7:30 Gordon House       

 Feb   28 Red Badge    7:30 Gordon House 
 Rotary Meeting  12:00 Summit Center    

 Mar     1 Youth Exchange    7:30 SJUSD 

 Memorial Service                                                                                                        
 

Monday, February 26, 2007  
@ 11:00am 

Temple Emanu-El                                                                                                                   
1010 University Avenue                                                                                                    

San Jose, CA  95126 



Rotarian Of The Week ~ Pam Foley 
 

The purpose of the Rotarian of the Week is to put a face on what it means to be a true Rotarian and 
to inspire all of us to strive to be better Rotarians and to ask that person to share why they are so 
involved in our Rotary Club. 
 

This weeks “Rotarian of the Week” recipient was Pam Foley. 
 
Pam Foley joined Rotary in 2000 her sponsors were David Martz and Barney 
Watson.  Pam chaired the Red Badge Committee which did a project with 
Habitat for Humanity working on a condo project in Redwood City.  From this 
project grew the Habitat for Humanity Committee that is so active today.  Pam 
served as chair on the Rotary Youth Exchange Committee for two years and 
represented our Club at the District level during that time.  For the past six 
years Pam has served on the Enterprise Leadership Conference and chaired 
this committee once.  She still serves as a Discussion Group Leader and  
Recruiter.  Pam is finishing her fourth year on the Endowment Board, and 
hosted the Endowment Fellows Reception for two years.  She is currently serving on the  
Endowment Growth Committee.  Pam has also been active with the Rotary Firesides. 
 

~ 3/11/07 Habitat For Humanity Build Date  ~ 
 

     San Jose Rotary Habitat for Humanity Committee invites you to join us in giving back to needy  
families by helping build a home with other Rotary friends!  Sunday, March 11th from 9:00am to 
4:30pm located at 1573 Mission Spring Court in San Jose.  Prior building experience or do-it-yourself 
skills not required.  You might even pick up some tricks of the trade.  Everyone who works must 
have heavy shoes (no flip flops or tennis shoes).  Wear layered work clothes, so layers can be  
removed as it warms up. Bring work gloves. Helmets and tools are provided.  Bring your own lunch. 
     Please contact David Fleckles no later than March 9th if you are interested in joining us, or if you 
have any questions.  You can email Dave at mdfleck@ix.netcom.com or call at 408-266-4659.    
    Thanks and hope to see you there! 

 

Southern Africa Safari 
June 13 - 24, 2007 

 
If you are interested please contact  

MWT Associates, Inc.  
at 877-707-7827 (toll free),  

or visit their web site www.melitatrips.com  

 

District 5170 Conference 
April 20 - 22, 2007 

 
 

Portola Plaza Hotel,  
Fisherman’s Wharf, 

Monterey 
 

You Otter Be There!! 



 
 

Check Out This Auction Item!!! 



 



 


